
 
 

 
 

31 March 2016 
 

PRO-RATA NON-RENOUNCEABLE RIGHTS ISSUE 
RESOLUTION OF BPAY TECHNICAL DIFFICULTIES 

Pura Vida Energy NL (Pura Vida or the Company) (ASX:PVD) refers to the announcement of 30 March 
2016 and advise that the technical difficulties in relation to the BPAY facility for the pro-rata non-
renounceable rights issue (Offer) have now been resolved.  Shareholders wishing to participate in the 
Offer are advised to transfer funds via BPAY in accordance with the instruction on the Entitlement 
and Acceptance Form. 
 
Should you experience any difficulties in transferring funds via BPAY, please immediately contact the 
Company Secretary, Dennae Lont on (08) 9226 2011. 
 
The Offer is scheduled to close on Friday, 1 April 2016 at 5.00 pm (AWST). 
 
 

Subscribe to FRONTIER - FRONTIER is the fastest way to receive breaking news about Pura Vida.  To subscribe 
to our email alert service, FRONTIER, visit our website at www.puravidaenergy.com.au  

For more information: 

General Enquiries 

Damon Neaves, Managing Director 
w: +61 8 9226 2011 
e: info@puravidaenergy.com.au 

 

Entitlement Offer Enquiries 

Dennae Lont, Company Secretary 
w: +61 8 9226 2011 
e: info@puravidaenergy.com.au 
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